
EDO-COMM-0001 

 
 
 

 
Crosswalks to commemorate 
Residential School Children 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 28, Seskehkó:wa/September 2022) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the 
community that the Public Works Unit will be painting several 
crosswalks today to commemorate children who attended 
Residential School and, especially, those that never returned 
home. 
 
A special orange feather design, created by local artist Wyler 
Diome-Montour, will be painted at the four (4) crosswalks at 
Karonhianónhnha School, the two (2) at Kateri School (one 
in front of the Capital building, the other in front of the White 
House near the main Council Office). 
 
The Public Works Unit will use the same template to paint 
the feather design in front of the MCK main building, Capital 
building, Public Works building and Karihwanó:ron. 
 
This initiative was brought forth to coincide with Friday’s 
National Truth & Reconciliation Day, and Orange Shirt Day.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450-632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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